
Terry Fox Senior Sail - Grads of 2018 
Information for students and parents (Frequently asked questions) 

 

When?  

Monday, September 25, 2017 

 

What do I get for $40? 

Bus transportation to and from downtown Vancouver (Foot of Denman St) docks, 3 hour cruise 

on the MV Britannia (at the foot of Denman Street), DJ and dancing, and a great time with all of 

your friends. Pop, sandwiches, munchies and desserts are supplied on board but we still 

recommend you have something to eat beforehand as well. 

 

Can I buy tickets the day of the event? 

NO! All tickets must be purchased prior to Monday, September 25th.  

YOU CANNOT BUY A TICKET UNLESS YOU HAVE PAID YOUR STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES 

($45) 

 

Where do I go on the 25th? 

All students and teachers will meet outside the school main entry at 4:30pm for check-in. 

BRING ID. 

 

How do I get to the dock? 

ALL STUDENTS will be riding rented buses. Students are not permitted to find their own ride to 

the event. Students will board the buses at 4:45pm. The buses will leave the school at 5:00pm 

and arrive at the docks at 6:00pm. 

 

Can I bring a guest from another school or another grade? 

NO.This is an event for the Terry Fox 2018 Grads only. 

 

How long is the cruise? 

We arrive at the dock at 6pm and all students have to go through the boat security before 

boarding. Once on board we will sail from 6:30pm to 9:30pm. 

 

How do I get back to Terry Fox? 

The buses will be leaving the dock shortly after 9:30pm and arriving back at Terry Fox at 

approx. 10:15pm. 

 

What should I wear? 

The dress code is semi-formal. This definitely doesn’t mean ball gowns and tuxedos. This 

means dresses, skirts, pants and dress shirts. No Jeans. To fully enjoy the evening, bring a 

jacket (it will be col on the top deck) and footwear to walk on the deck. No backpacks or bags 



will be permitted. Small purses are allowed, but you are responsible for all your own 

belongings. 

Any Medical Alerts please see Mr. Chambers by Monday, September 18. 

 

All school rules and the School and District Student Code of Conduct apply for students who 

wish to participate in the Senior Sail event. Please be aware that there is a security provided 

by the tour company and they will not allow any student to board who is under the 

influence of drugs or alcohol or in possession of drugs, alcohol, tobacco, vaporizers, or 

weapons. There will be an administrative and police security check before loading buses, and a 

second security check prior to boarding the boat. Students who do not abide by the school rules 

and the School and District Student Code of Conduct will be sent home at his/her parents’ 

expense. No Refunds for the cost of the event will be provided should a student breach any 

school rules as outlined above. Please be aware students who are not able to abide by all 

school rules and the School District Student Code of Conduct will not be permitted to 

participate in future grad-related events. The safety and security of all students and staff who 

attend this event, and all school events, is our highest priority. 

 

Any questions or concerns - contact Mr. Chambers rchambers@sd43.bc.ca, (604) 941-5401, 

Mr. Fukui sfukui@sd43.bc.ca or Ms. Murphy (Principal) hmurphy@sd43.bc.ca  
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